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22 February 2024 

 

WPC Re-Consultation response to DC/23/4582/FUL | Refurbishment and minor extension to the 

existing timber, single storey Youth Hall at Waldringfield Baptist Church. The works include adding a 

45m2 floor area extension and replacement of existing wall and roof cladding, windows and doors. 

The works also plan to include access and internal modifications and adoption of better fire-proofing 

and insulation materials. The building is used for several meetings organised by the church such as 

toddler groups, youth club, prayer meetings and community meals. | Baptist Chapel Newbourne 

Road Waldringfield Suffolk 

 

Response: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the amended drawings. 

We are pleased to see that the materials used on the existing building and the proposed extension 

will be of a darker, more recessive colour finish than originally proposed. 

We understand that the external lighting will be covered by condition. 

WPC therefore has NO OBJECTION to this application in its amended form. 

 

 

 

Submitted by 

Jennifer Shone-Tribley, Clerk on behalf of the Parish Council 

 

submited via the planning portal 
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